
Senior Dinner Class of 2020 
November 13, 2019 

6:00 p.m. 
 

 
  

In El Capitan tradition, Seniors, their families and friends meet to share dinner, memories, and raise 
funds for Grand Nite! This is the most important fundraiser for the class of 2020! Your 
attendance will help us reach our goal to provide a low cost and safe Grad Nite celebration. This year we 
hope to attend Disneyland. The night will include both silent and live auctions, a Senior video of the 
students through the years will be shown, and Senior Standout winners voted on by their peers will be 
announced. The night promises to be one to remember.  

 

 
Doors will open at 6:00 pm and come ready to enjoy a delicious Hawaiian BBQ dinner that will be served 
at approximately 6:30 pm. Pre-sold tickets are $20.00 per person. Tickets will be sold at the door for 
$25.00 per person. All students attending must purchase a ticket. Tickets will be sold Friday, 
October 25 and Friday, November 1 during student lunch in the quad. You can also purchase 
tickets online via the El Capitan High School webpage via PayPal. A service fee does apply. You do not 
need a PayPal account, most debit and credit cards are accepted, just click the link. Seating is limited 
and may sell out, so purchase early to avoid missing out on the fun night.  

 
Please send 4 photos of your Senior throughout their high school experience to be included in the senior 
video which will be shown during Senior Dinner. Students must be in clothing that meets the 
requirements of the El Capitan High School dress code and behavior code. Please email up to 4 pictures to 
2020ecparents@gmail.com.  Please include student’s name and school ID number.  In the past 
families have chosen to make collages of many pictures.  Please keep in mind the size of your pictures. The 
more you include the harder they are to see as they tend to get small.  A page of 4 pictures seems to be just 
right! Photos must be received by Friday November 6, 2019. Videos will be available for purchase 
for $5.00 the night of the dinner.  
 

 
Baskets donated by the community and parents will be auctioned during the evening. Come prepared to 
buy! Auction items include VIP reserved parking and VIP seating for graduation, handcrafted guitar 
donated by our very own wood shop teacher Joe Cota, Barona Casino package, and much, much more!  
If you have family, friends, or employers who can donate goods, services, cash/gift cards or you would like 
to donate a complete basket ready for auction, it would be greatly appreciated. All proceeds go towards 
the Class of 2020 Grad Nite. Your donations are tax deductible – El Capitan PTSA is a 501(c)3 and a letter 
can be provided. Please contact 2020ecparents@gmail.com  to schedule a pick up of donations or if you 
have any questions. We do request all donations be received by Friday November 8, 2019.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on November 13th! 
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